
From: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
CC: Ellison, Ruchellerellison@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/7/2017 4:34:57 PM
Subject: FW: Use of Leased Vehicles in Emergency Situations

Here is Marvile's Request.

-----Original Message-----
From: jccoamarvile [mailto:jccoamarvile@hargray.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2017 11:46 AM
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
Subject: Use of Leased Vehicles in Emergency Situations

We have approached regarding using our leased vehicles for evacuation and transporting people in the event that Hurricane Erma is 
predicted to hit this area.  Is that possible?  It will not be our staff using the vehicles but county emergency personnel and volunteers.

Marvile J. Thompson, Director
Jasper County Council on Aging
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